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Subj: Re: H-1B approval for Myung

Date: 9/23/2014 4:39:17 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time
From: ) - COM

To: PaulTShane@aol.com

Dear Paul,

Thank you so much for everything! | am so glad that | could get a H1B visa.
I will keep in touch when | am planning to go back to Korea.

Thank you
Best,

Monica .

On Tue, Sep 23, 2014 at 3:29 PM, <PaulTShane@aol.com> wrote:
Dear All,

Congratulations!! The H-1B visa petition for Myung dgme has been approved. Within the next few days | should
receive the formal notification in the mail, which 1 will send to you.

Myung, the approval notice will be valid for three years. If you need to travel outside the US, you will need an H-
1B visa approved for you at a foreign US consulate. Please be in touch with me before such travei.

Good luck and thank you for retaining me to assist you in this process.
Regards,
Paul Shane

Paul T. Shane

Independent Law Offices

Suite 350, 3rd floor

One Gateway Center
Washington Street

Newton, MA 02458-2802, USA

Telephone: 617-965-1553
Fax: 617-965-9697
E-mail: paultshane@aol.com
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